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Executive Meeting Minutes  
 
Tuesday September 14, 2010                                    
 

Attendees:   Rick Stevens, Rick Zoltek, Lynn Wilkin, Marie Feeney, Steve Sumka, Darren 
Hall, Diane Vandenberg, Terri Kent, Mike Wale, Gerry Hogenhout 

 
Regrets: Chris Evans 
 
An executive meeting was called to discuss a few issues that had arisen since the September 7th 
meeting. 
 
Rick Stevens reported all jerseys (house league & rep) will be delivered to the Alder Street 
arena on Thursday evening.  Ron & Carrie had arranged for rep team managers or coaches to 
pick up their jerseys at 7 pm. 
 
In the past, OMH has filed the insurance forms for Wolves hockey.  Rick has given them the 
forms to fill out & submit on their own this season. 
 
One tryout was held for the Juvenile rep team, this team will be a part of WOAA and the 
season will consist of 14 games, 7 home & 7 away, plus the playoffs.  Due to the shorter 
season, the rep fee will be $400.  The season will start the last week of October. 
 
Rick Zoltek was asked to send the ap rules to all rep coaches. 
 
The 2010/2011 OMHA manual of operations are in & one was handed out to each executive 
member present. 
 
A family had asked about help covering rep fees due to financial difficulties.  It was suggested 
that the family approach the manager and ask if the team/rep fees can be paid in smaller 
installments throughout the season. 
 
It was decided the ice times for house league on Sunday September 26 will be practice time so 
the players can meet the coaches and team mates & the jerseys & socks can be handed out. 
 
The peewee AA team would like to sign a late registration player that is of AA caliber, but we’d 
like the assurance from the coach that there will be no healthy scratches on this team. 
 
The peewee AE team had only signed 13 players in the spring at tryouts.  The executive would 
like the team to carry 15 players, as the AE level is for development, so the coach was asked to 
select 2 more players to add to his roster.  He was asked to submit the additional players’ 
names by August 6th.  At the September 7th executive meeting, the coach had still not 
submitted names of additional players, so the executive selected the 2 highest evaluated 
players and made a motion that these 2 players will be added to the roster.  The coach was 
informed of the players’ names, but he decided to select another player based on the position 
played.    
The coach & parents of the team met with members of the executive.   
The coach did attend the house league grading sessions on the Sunday prior to this meeting.   
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Marie Feeney explained to the coach that it would be best if a player was chosen before the 
house league teams were drafted otherwise the teams would have to be rebalanced.   
The executive made it clear to the coach & the parents that the player that was added, but 
was not one of the players chosen by the executive, will not be taken from the team, but a 15th 
player was to be chosen also. The coaching staff reviewed the evaluations.  It was mentioned 
that a player that had been selected for the AA team was interested in playing on the AE team 
this season.  The coach called this player’s parents and it was agreed that the player would 
play on the AE team. 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 
 
 


